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Chair Clem and members of the Committee,
I’m Clair Klock from Corbett, OR.
I urge your support of HB 4155 ( Channel maintenance) .
I is clearly a reduction in unnecessary regulatory barriers to farming. However, the it provides
safeguard are sufficient for environmental protections.
I particularly appreciate the regional roll out approach that ODA is expressing.
Thank you

Sent from Mail for Windows 10


